
ANNOUNCEMENTS– April 29, 2018 
 

                 WELCOME GUESTS! 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 

here for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply learn-
ing more about our church, please join us May 20th for our Discov-
ering Northwood Class at 10:45 to noon in Room 4 of the Christian 
Education Building.  Our Pastor, Chris Curvin, will share with 
you about ways to be involved at Northwood! 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Live Streaming At Northwood 
All sermons at NPC are available on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org under the “Watch Live” tab. From there you 
can watch our 9:30 & 11:00 services live on Sundays or click on 
“Archives” to find previous weeks’ services.  

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders 
with in the racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If 
you need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

            Nursery Care Available 
Infants and toddlers are provided care in our excellent  
nursery during the entire Worship Service and during 
the Sunday School hour. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages  
7-12 are available in the Narthex. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater
NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Bible Study 
Professor Michael Jahosky has been teaching an Adult Sunday 
School Bible Study at 9:30 in room 10, and will continue on Sun-
days through May 13th.  This class is a Bible study that will give 
you the basic tools to talk about your faith with non-Christians.  

—Get Involved— 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 

 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements    
    must be emailed by  the Sunday before it is to appear. 
 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received 
    by the 2nd Monday of the month. 

(Please limit all announcements to 4 lines.) 

Save the Date! 
The annual Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat will be October 19-
21, 2018.  You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fel-
lowship, games, crafts, canoeing and campfire with sing-along 
and s’mores. Enjoy the great outdoors while staying in air-
conditioned lodges! Info coming soon! 

Presbyterian Women  
 
May 1st is the Presbyterian Women Birthday Luncheon.  The new offi-
cers of PW will be installed and we will share a potluck lunch after-
wards.  The Service will begin at 11:30 in the Sanctuary and the potluck 
lunch will follow the service in room 5 & 7. We will also honor the PW 
members who are celebrating their 90th birthday this year.  It’s a fun 
event, so please plan to attend! 

Bass Player Needed 
Our Voices In Praise bass player, Gary Granata,  will be taking a 
sabbatical for the summer.  We are in need of a bass player from 
May 20 thru the month of August.  Thursday rehearsals are re-
quired from 7:30-9 PM.  If you have the desire but can’t commit 
that long, that is OK.  We need you and will make it work!  Please 

call Stephanie Carson with your interest. 727-458-9749.   

http://www.northwoodpc.org


    Youth Ministry 
 

 
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
Sunday, April 29:             9:30AM                 Worship & Sunday School  
Sunday, April 29:    5-6:30 PM           Youth Group 
Wednesday, May 2:         6:30-7:30 PM           H.S. Bible Study at Starbucks  
Friday, May 4:                   5:00-6:00 PM           M.S Bible Study at Rita’s  
Friday, May 4:                   7-10:00 PM           Game Night 
 
Upcoming Deadlines: 
 
 VBS Applications- TODAY, April 29th 
 Youth Leadership Team Applications-May 6th 
 1st Summer Trip Payment-May 6th   

Vanessa Celotto, Director of youth & Families 
                         youthdirector@northwoodpc.org.   

 Shine On! 

Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration for current students, siblings, and for the general public is 
open for the 2018-2019 school year!  You may stop in the  preschool of-
fice and  pick up your registration forms anytime during preschool 
hours, 9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m. If you are interested in a tour of the school, 
please contact Angie Surowiec at  727-723-7679 or email her at  
schooldirector@northwoodpc.org. 

Children’s Ministry 
                                                            
                   Vacation Bible School– June 4-8 

Ahoy!!  Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School registration and  
information is now available on our website under the children’s 

ministry section. Please register on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org.  We are also in need of leaders and  
volunteers. If you are able and willing to teach, work in the 

kitchen, or help with crafts, please contact Justine. 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 
                                     Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org      
                                          796-8090/ Cell– 727-641-8140 

NORTHWOOD SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION TIME 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational 
students or grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/
applications from Emily Cantin, online, or in the church office 
now.  Applications must be received by June 1, 2018.  Applicants 
need to be involved in the life of the church (either here or at col-
lege/Seminary).  This scholarship can only be received twice.  We 
give thanks to the Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others whose 
generosity to Northwood was reflected in their last will and testa-
ment.  Scholarship funds come from interest earned from the fol-
lowing: (1) The Fred and Kay Baker Scholarship Fund, (2) The Wal-
ter and Catherine Gordon Educational Endowment, (3) Clarence 
and Florence Wright Scholarship Fund, (4) Monies received from 
other sources. 

Fun! Friends! Friday! Ren Crew 
The Ren Crew 2nd Friday Fellowship will meet on May 11 at 
10:30 in rooms 9 &11. We are a group of adventuresome, young at 
heart 50+ adults that enjoy sharing fun with friends, old and new. 
This month we continue the popular theme “Windows to the 
World” with Heather Villafranca providing the program “Eastern 
Europe Experiences.” Following the program we will enjoy lunch 
at Positano’s Italian Restaurant. Questions? Contact Pastor Paul at  
796-8090 or paul@northwoodpc.org. 

Attention Graduating Seniors 
Attention all graduates, please submit your graduation picture, 
a short write up of your accomplishments and plans after 
graduation. This information can be dropped off in the office or 
e-mailed to  communications@northwoodpc.org. 

mailto:schooldirector@northwoodpc.org
mailto:paul@northwoodpc.org

